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Comic Relief 

 
Friday 31st March 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be celebrating Red Nose Day this Friday (31st March). Thank you to Years 5 
and 6 who are organising a range of different activities; 
 

 There will be a Bake Sale at break time in the morning. 
 

 After lunch Year 5/6 will be setting up stalls – hopefully on the playground if it 
is dry, if not, in their classrooms. 

 

 The children have taken responsibility for organising these stalls. They will 
include bookmarks, cakes, handmade bags, cookies, second hand books, 
Lucky Dip, popcorn and more! 

 

 Children from Years R – 4 will be able to visit these stalls with their teachers, 
when they are set up. 

 

 There will be a Talent Show in the hall at 2.15pm for Years 3 -6 to take part in. 
If children would like to take part in this show, there will be a sign-up sheet 
outside my room. 

 

 Lions, Tigers, Giraffes, Panthers and Zebras are invited to take part in a Joke-
A-Thon from 2.15pm where they will be able to share any jokes with their class. 

 
All donations for the above will be very gratefully received. If you are able to give your 
child a named purse or wallet with small coins in, rather than notes or £1 or £2 coins, 
it would be great.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your generosity and a huge well done to Years 5 and 6 
for wanting to make a difference. 
 
Regards 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 


